
October Newsletter



Carpathia Volunteers

We are excited to be preparing to Welcome back our volunteers for another school year. We would love to see you
return as one of our valued volunteers for the 2024-2025 school year. 

If you volunteered last year, your application is valid for 2 years. If you are new and would like to volunteer, please
reach out and contact me. If you are a parent or grandparent, you will need to complete a Volunteer Services

Registration form and a Child Abuse Registry form. If you are a community member, you will also need a Child Abuse
Registry. Child Abuse Registry’s dated within the last 3 months are valid. All forms need to be dropped off at the

school office where the office staff will verify your two pieces of identification. 
Thank you for your continued commitment and dedication to Carpathia students and staff. Please reach out should

you have any questions. Please know you are greatly appreciated! 

With respect,

Mrs. Erin Reimer



BREAKFAST CLUB
IS NOW OPEN!

  
STUDENTS CAN COME TO THE SCHOOL
ANYTIME IN BETWEEN 8:40 – 9:00, AND
ENJOY A HEALTHY START TO THE DAY,

FREE OF CHARGE.  HOPE TO SEE YOU
THERE!



Where: Carpathia School
When: October 3, 2024

 An optometrist and a team of eye care professionals will come to the school to give
full eye exams to all students (with parent/guardian consent) and provide them with

glasses, if needed. 
*a consent form will be sent home to all students. Please return these by 

Thursday, October 1, 2024

Mobile VisionMobile VisionMobile Vision      ClinicClinicClinic



 
What a great start for the students of room 121.  We have had a wonderful time making new friends,

renewing old friendships and setting the stage for great learning this year. 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

In October we will start monthly celebrations of learning on the last Friday of each month.  Please watch for
email notices coming home.  We will also start our Home Reading program and Library book borrowing.  Reading
Groups and Math Groups have begun with enthusiasm.  We are planning a classroom Halloween Party more to

come. 
 

Worth Remembering: 
Be reminded that the best way to contact me is by email at peantifaiff@wsd1.org.  I strive to attend to my

emails frequently throughout the day.  If you require an immediate response please call the office for
assistance.   

A weather reminder! Please assist your child in choosing the most appropriate clothing and footwear as
necessary. 

 



Truth & ReconciliationTruth & Reconciliation
Community Walk 2024Community Walk 2024



3 – Mobile Vision Clinic
4 - Bus Ridership
7 – School photos

8 – Grade 6 Immunization
9 – Non-Instructional – School Closed

14 – Thanksgiving/School Closed
16 - Parent Council Meeting

25- Non-Instructional - School Closed
31 -Halloween

Dates in October to Remember...


